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4th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 
CHILDREN IN NEED - FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2024 
 
On Friday 15th November it will be Children In Need Day. We will be celebrating and promoting 
this charitable event at New Delaval Primary School. 
 
We ask all children to show their support by wearing spots or something yellow. The theme this 
year is "BE SPOTACULAR." 
 
Children will take part in some themed activities linked to Children In Need on the day and as a 
school, we are going to take on the Pudsey Bear Bearpee Challenge! We will see how many 
Bearpees we can complete as a school across that week. 
 
Any donations would be greatly received and help to support a brilliant cause.  The Postcode 
Education Trust, supported through People’s Postcode Lottery has announced that every pound 
you give or raise will be matched pound for pound! 
 
Please note – football kits are not to be worn.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
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